
Commodore’s Report 

General Meeting Sunday 18/11/2018 

 

• “Jean’s “steering cable & emergency stop mechanize has been replaced by Laguna 

Boating centre so she is fully operational again. 

• SQSA have had their selection trials on 21st  & 22nd  of October with everything 

going well and fair weather for the Junior Sailors. Our club supported the sabots 

with a start boat and use of the club house on Saturday night. 

• The Junior Halloween Regatta on 27th & 28th of October with good weather and up 

to 40 Junior boats thanks to Charlie, Mignon & the team at junior sailing. 

• The Cat Challenge is done & dusted for another year. Weather was variable but the 

team managed to get 5 races run with only a couple of mishaps. The course needs 

to be altered so the finishing boat can see the sail numbers at the finish and try to  

spread the competitors out so there are not so many boats finishing at the exactly 

the same time. 

• I have been getting information from Sue Germain about the various regattas that 

she has put work into for this upcoming season so we can get them organised 

without going over the same ground. We have not yet found another Rear 

Commodore with some of the necessary skills to continue the essential work that 

Sue has been doing so if you can suggest anybody that may be suitable please do 

so.  

• With our coming regattas Rick Edmonds has agreed to be PRO for the Monomasters 

and YQ has found a NRO who may be interested in being race officer for National 

Impulse titles and another who may be interested in being race officer for the State 

Laser Titles. 

• Kabi has left to help with the Aussie & World A Class titles in Hervey Bay. 

  

 


